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From the Regius Professor of lledicine, Oxford.

5th April, 1915.

Dear lailoch,

I will send the letter about Wallace with my
endorsement.

We have good word from Archie, who is evidently
full of work. I have just re turned from a week at the
American Hospital, Paiguton, where I saw a great deal of
interest.

We are all very well and very busy. Revere is
very happy at the Cliveden Hospital waiting for the MeGill
unit. Leve to all,

Sincerely yours,

(siged)Wm. Osler.



